
Trash and Recycle Updates
Republic Services will reinstate bulk item pick up beginning May
5th, 2020. Residences are allowed 7 bags, which cannot exceed  
50 pounds - ALL items big and small need to be bagged. 

Late Fees and Penalties will be waived
All late fees and penalties for the monthly utility
billing (water/sewer/trash) will be waived at this
time. If you have any questions regarding your bill
or payment, please call City Hall at (231) 734 2181. 
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Leaf and Brush Pick-Up is Back on

Virtual Council Meetings via Zoom
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Leaf and brush pick-up is being reinstated. Please rake your
leaves and brush to the street. Place the brush with the cut
end facing the street and separate the brush from the leaves.
Call City Hall for a Cemetery Brush disposal permit

During the COVID-19 pandemic, City Council
Meetings will be held virtually using Zoom. Check
out our Virtual Meetings page at Evart.org for more
details. Updates posted on our social media: 
  

         @CityEvart          @CityofEvart           @cityofevart

Upcoming Council Meetings
May 4, 2020       May 18, 2020
June 1, 2020       June 15, 2020

All regular scheduled council meetings begin 
at 7:30PM.Important Reminder...

Please be respectful of social distancing. Our Department of
Public Works and Water/Wastewater are working in the public
and are essential and extremely important to the city's
infrastructure. If you see them, please do not approach
them to help prevent the spread of the virus.  
 

The N. Oak Street construction project will continue soon.
Please be cautious and respectful of the construction crews,

follow all posted signs, & practice social distancing.

Check out our website for real time
updates & information

evart.org

Special Assessments...What are they? 
Special assessments are levied against all properties
benefiting from a public improvement, including sewer,
street, curb & gutter, and sidewalk repairs. The cost of a
project is shared between the City and property owners
more info, contact City Hall at (231) 734 2181. 

Wear Masks When in Public
Effective April 26th 2020, Governor Whitmer's
Executive Order 2020-59 requires Michigan
residents to wear masks when in public. Please do
so and help us keep our City safe. 


